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Dear Sir/ Madam  
 
During the first term we conduct baseline reading assessments to monitor the 
current reading ability of our students. As I am sure you understand, reading is a 
cross-curricular skill that can help students access all subjects that are taught at 
school, as well as being very important for all students outside of school.  
 
As a result of the baseline assessments, we would like to put in place an intensive 
reading programme during school time to help boost your child’s reading and 
comprehension. To help support students we will, at times, be using 6th form 
mentors along with our staff to help boost confidence.  
 
By conducting this programme during the Autumn term we hope to boost your 
child’s confidence, fluency and accuracy when reading; this is turn should help 
prepare your child for the demands of the high school curriculum and eventually the 
GCSEs that will commence next year.  
 
Your child will be approached by the worker to let them know when they would like 
to meet with them.  
 
If you have any questions about this, please contact me at the school and I can 
explain in more detail.  
 
Thank-you 
 
David Walton 
SENCo 
 
 

Headteacher: Jo Suddes  
Monkseaton High SchoolSeatonville Road  Monkseaton  NE25 9EQ 
Tel:  +44 (0) 191 297 9700  Fax: +44 (0) 191 297 9701 Email:  
Office@monkseaton.org.uk 
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